
Maria Lewis


From: Maria Lewis


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 11:56 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Hurricane Dorian


I have always had respect for NOAA,  Have turned to NOAA as a resource and information center.  I believed that you


valued science, until now.


The recent statement you put out admonishing your scientists regarding Dorian (even though they were right on) was


uncalled for!  You backed a man who will never admit he is wrong and doesn’t know how to tell the truth!  Your


responsibility is to the truth!!!! And you failed.  You have lost all credibility.


At the age of 70, having always had faith that federal agencies would do the right thing, I am finding that this is not


the case anymore.  Shame!


Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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